
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, innovation & technology, ext. 2755 

Jennifer Fessenden, supervisor, department of technology services, ext. 2201 
 
Re: Purchase of Security Cameras – Pinckney, Sunflower 
 
Date: September 22, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
Construction to buildings within Lawrence Public Schools has created a need for 
additional security cameras. The district has established the Axis P3224-LV & P3224 
LVE security cameras as the districtwide solution. 
 
Rationale: 
As the bond construction phase continues, additional security cameras are necessary to 
provide adequate protection for the district, staff, and students. To ensure continuity and 
reduce possible disruptions, it is important to purchase new, update existing, and 
maintain the same model of security cameras throughout the district. The Department of 
Technology Services has received a quote from Alexander Open Systems (AOS) for 
additional security cameras necessary for Pinckney and Sunflower Elementary Schools. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends the purchase of the Axis P3224 LV and Axis P3224 LVE 
security cameras through the Cooperating School Districts of Greater Kansas City 
Contract NO. C062512 through AOS, based on quote Q122945 in the amount of 
$59,192.73 to be paid from the Capital Outlay fund for Technology.  
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of Axis security cameras for 
Pinckney and Sunflower Elementary Schools from Alexander Open Systems at a cost of 
$59,192.73.” 


